Hi,

| just wanted to write a quick message to let you know that | fully support the Zoo Victoria’s ‘Don’t
Palm us off’ Campaign.

| strongly believe that consumers should be given the right to choose non-palm oil products through
the introduction of proper product labelling.

Palm oil use is destroying very important Orang-utan habitat and consumers should be given the
knowledge to make proper informed decisions about the products they support and put in their
trolleys.

Well done to Zoos Victoria for tackling this issue and for following it through.

| hope you can help us to help save wild life and wild places.

Kind Regards,

Belinda Saunders



